
 
 

April 19, 2021 

 
 
Mr. Caleb. S. Cage 

Chairman of the COVID-19 Mitigation and Management Task Force 
State of Nevada 
Office of the Governor 

101 North Carson Street, Suite 1 
Carson City, NV 89701 
 

RE: Washoe County Roadmap to Recovery Mitigation Measures – 
April 16, 2021 Revision 

 

Dear Mr. Cage: 
 
Members of the State of Nevada COVID-19 Mitigation and Management Task Force, 

please accept this letter as my endorsement of the Washoe County Roadmap to 
Recovery Mitigation Measures – April 16, 2021 Revision. 
 

Pursuant to the Governor’s Declaration of Emergency, Directive 041 the Washoe County 
plan must be endorsed by the following entities: 
 
○ Local Health District/Authority 

○ Superintendent for the local school district 
○ City Managers (only for those cities with population in excess of 100,000) 

○ Nevada Hospital Association and/or Nevada Rural Hospital Association 

 
This plan has been prepared in a collaborative nature that will provide for the continued 
responsible approach to reopening aimed at ensuring success for the long term and not 

just in the immediate future. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
Neil C. Krutz, ICMA-CM 
City Manager 


